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On Monday 19" February, the Edgmond Wildlife Group hosted a ‘Paths and Pinecones’
event at the school. Pupils and parents worked hard with wheelbarrows, buckets and rakes,
moving three trailer loads of bark to rejuvenate the paths in the wildlife area. The children
finished off with a fun practical activity making pine cone bird feeders to take home to
support wildlife in their own gardens. Look out for further Edgmond Wildlife Group activities,
we would be delighted to have you on our team.

Flores Mitchell, Youth Ambassador of Edgmond Wildlife Group




